
 

 

June 22, 2012 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms.Walli: 

 

RE:  EB-2012-0031 

 Notice of Application and Hearing 

 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2013 and 2014 Transmission Rates 

 

Hydro Ottawa wishes to request observer status with respect to the above mentioned proceeding. 

 

Please direct any correspondence related to this application to the undersigned. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by: 

 

Jane Scott 

Manager, Rates and Revenue 

Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 7499 

janescott@hydroottawa.com 
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